A sincere Thank You to all who have purchased animals
from us and exhibited confidence in our breeding program.
The Jersey breed continues on its progressive track, thanks

to the initiatives directed by the board of directors and
staff and then utilized and enhanced by our members.
We all must continue to look ahead and move forward.

A Blessed Holiday Season to L.
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